Anthony Anzalone

Derby NY 14047

March 22, 2021

ECWA Board of Commissioners

Shad

Carney

LaGree

Dear Commissioners:

This letter is my official notification to you that my last day of work at the ECWA will be April 29,2021. On that day, I plan to retire.

I leave the ECWA with mixed feelings of sorrow, satisfaction and pride. I have wonderful memories here over the last 25 years. I feel proud of my many friendships and hope these friendships can be prolonged for many years to come; I appreciate my time at the ECWA.

I have truly enjoyed working at the ECWA and will miss my coworkers and workplace a great deal.

Sincerely Tony Cylone

Tony Anzalone